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MESSAGE: 

Our hearts were filled with joy when reading the loving message from your National 

Convention, which conveyed a sense of the unified and dynamic consultations among the 

delegates, so befittingly focused on the path that lies before your communityA  It is our earnest 

hope that the dear believers in Canada, as they embark upon the newly inaugurated Nine Year 

Plan, will strive with courage and determination to impart hope and assurance to increasing 

numbers of their compatriots and draw them into the Faith’s ever-widening embraceA  Be 

assured of our supplications at the Sacred Threshold that, with the unfailing assistance of the 

Abhá Beauty, your community may be enabled to consolidate what has already been achieved 

and to arise unreservedly to carry forward the vital work before themA 

The Universal House of Justice 

cc: International Teaching Centre 

Board of Counsellors in the Americas 

Counsellor Ayafor Temengye Ayafor 

Counsellor Borna Noureddin 
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